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  The Shifting Ground of Globalization Thiago
Aguiar,2023-02-06 In The Shifting Ground of
Globalization, Thiago Aguiar describes the
transformation of the Brazilian mining company
into a Transnational Corporation and its
consequences for workers, communities, and the
environment in the first decades of the twenty-
first century.
  International Strategy of Emerging Market Firms
Andrei Panibratov,2017-03-16 Emerging economies
are expected to be in the driver's seat of the
global economy in the medium and long term. Large
multinational corporations will account for much
of this activity. In this textbook, Andrei
Panibratov explains how emerging market firms
accumulate and exploit market knowledge to develop
competitive advantages whilst operating globally.
Chapters dedicated to the key emerging economies -
Brazil, Russia, India and China (BRIC) - are
enhanced by detailed case studies of large firms’
activities. The book is divided into four parts,
focusing on the following: An outline of the
relevant terminology and the context of the
international strategy of emerging market firms,
providing an introductory foundation for the whole
book. A guide to the evolution of perspectives
regarding international strategy, designed to
illustrate the changes and trends in the recent
academic research on internationalization. A
country-by-country illustration of the
internationalization of BRIC economies and firms,
providing an overall picture of each country’s
global integration, outward investments, and
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strategies. The concepts and practices behind the
strategies employed by different firms. Written by
an established international business scholar,
this book is essential reading for students of
international strategy who wish to understand the
importance of the emerging economies.
  Minerals Yearbook Geological Survey,Interior
Department,Mines Bureau,2019-01-31 This volume,
covering metals and minerals, contains chapters on
approximately 90 commodities. In addition, this
volume has chapters on mining and quarrying trends
and on statistical surveying methods used by
Minerals Information, plus a statistical summary.
  Minerals Yearbook Geological Survey,Interior
Department,Mines Bureau,2019-01-31 This volume,
covering metals and minerals, contains chapters on
approximately 90 commodities. In addition, this
volume has chapters on mining and quarrying trends
and on statistical surveying methods used by
Minerals Information, plus a statistical summary.
  Geographies of New Caledonia-Kanaky Matthias
Kowasch,
  Revenue Statistics in Latin America and the
Caribbean 2023 OECD,Inter-American Center of Tax
Administrations,Inter-American Development
Bank,Economic Commission for Latin America and the
Caribbean,2023-05-16 This report compiles
comparable tax revenue statistics over the period
1990-2021 for 27 Latin American and Caribbean
economies. Based on the OECD Revenue Statistics
database, it applies the OECD methodology to
countries in Latin America and the Caribbean (LAC)
to enable comparison of tax levels and tax
structures on a consistent basis, both among the
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economies of the region and with other economies.
The report includes two special features examining
the fiscal revenues from non-renewable natural
resources in the LAC region in 2021 and 2022 as
well as the measurement and evaluation of tax
expenditures in Latin America. This publication is
jointly undertaken by the OECD Centre for Tax
Policy and Administration, the OECD Development
Centre, the Inter-American Center of Tax
Administrations (CIAT), the Economic Commission
for Latin America and the Caribbean (ECLAC) and
the Inter-American Development Bank (IDB).
  The Political Economy of Natural Resources and
Development Paul A. Haslam,Pablo
Heidrich,2016-02-05 The Political Economy of
Resources and Development offers a unique and
multidisciplinary perspective on how the commodity
boom of the mid-2000s reshaped the model of
development throughout Latin America and elsewhere
in the developing world. Governments increased
taxes and royalties on the resource sector, the
nationalization of foreign firms returned to the
mainstream economic policy agenda, and public
spending on social and developmental goals surged.
These trends, often described as resource
nationalism, have developed into a strategy for
economic development, generated a re-imagining of
the state and its institutional possibilities, and
created a new but very significant political risk
for extractive enterprises. However, these
innovations, which constitute the most dramatic
change in development policy in Latin America
since the advent of neoliberalism, have so far
received little attention from either academic or
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policy-oriented publications. This book explores
the reasons behind these policies, and their
effects on states, firms, and development
trajectories. This text brings together renowned
thematic experts to examine the political-economic
causes of resource nationalism, as well as its
manifestation in six Latin American countries. The
causal variables considered by the contributors to
this collection include a range of political-
economic determinants of policy including
commodity prices; the influence of ideology and
national politics; ideas about industrial policy;
relations between host governments and investors;
and how countries respond to opportunities
provided by regional initiatives and the new
geography of the global economy. This volume is
essential reading in development economics,
political economy, and Latin American studies, as
well as for those who want to understand what
economic development means after neoliberalism.
  Revenue Statistics in Latin America and the
Caribbean 2019 OECD,United Nations Economic
Commission for Latin America and the
Caribbean,Inter-American Center of Tax
Administrations,Inter-American Development
Bank,2019-09-06 This report compiles comparable
tax revenue statistics over the period 1990-2017
for 25 Latin American and Caribbean economies.
  Minerals Yearbook Mines Bureau,Geological
Survey,Interior Department,2018-04-19 This edition
of the U.S. Geological Survey (USGS) Minerals
Yearbook discusses the performance of the
worldwide minerals and materials industries during
year 2013 and provides background information to
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assist in interpreting that performance. These
annual reviews are designed to provide timely
statistical data on mineral commodities in various
countries. This volume covers data from Asia and
the Pacific. Each report includes sections on
government policies and programs, environmental
issues, trade and production data, industry
structure and ownership, commodity sector
developments, infrastructure, and a summary
outlook. Audience: Government employees and
contractors, as well as businesses and employees,
all working in mineral-related trades, especially
with interests in statistics about mineral
commodities overseas, will find this resource
invaluable.
  Resurgent Resource Nationalism Mapungubwe
Institute for Strategic Reflection
(MISTRA),2016-02-15 The period between 2001 and
2008 saw the longest commodities boom in recent
history. Resource-rich countries across the world
developed more interest in the profits, control
and ownership of their natural resources. South
Africa, which did not benefit much from the boom
in commodity prices, wasnonetheless affected by
the emergent resource nationalism trend, and it
became the focus of the governing party’s 2010
National General Council, which ultimately
resulted in the constitution of a committee to
review the country’s policy and legislative
framework regarding ‘natural wealth beneaththe
soil’. Although the resurgence of resource
nationalism is a recent phenomenon, the idea of
state intervention in the economy, and the
extractive sector in particular, is not new.
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Resurgent Resource Nationalism is a qualitative
study, undertaken by MISTRA for SASOL Ltd, that
looks atthe resurgence of resource nationalism
over the past ten years. It discusses the concept
of resource nationalism and its manifestation in
public policy. It identifies the concerns, drivers
and instruments through which resource nationalism
is pursued by various mining jurisdictions across
regions. Itdeliberately focuses more on the
hydrocarbons sector in order to suit the target
audience. The aim is to observe macro-trends
emerging in various regions of the world and
explore how best private actors can respond to the
various forms of resource nationalism.
  Extractive Industry and the Sustainability of
Canada's Arctic Communities Chris
Southcott,Frances Abele,Dave Natcher,Brenda
Parlee,2022-09-15 Modern treaties, increased self-
government, new environmental assessment rules,
co-management bodies, and increased recognition
and respect of Indigenous rights make it possible
for northern communities to exert some control
over extractive industries. Whether these
industries can increase the well-being and
sustainability of Canada’s Arctic communities,
however, is still open to question. Extractive
Industry and the Sustainability of Canada’s Arctic
Communities delves into the final research
findings of the Resources and Sustainable
Development in the Arctic project which attempted
to determine what was required for extractive
industry to benefit northern communities. Drawing
on case studies, this book explores how northern
communities can capture and distribute a fairer
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share of financial benefits, how they can use
extractive activities for business development,
the problems and possibilities of employment and
training opportunities, and the impacts on gender
relations. It also considers fly-in fly-out work
patterns, subsistence activities, housing, post-
mine clean-up activities, waste management, and
ways of monitoring positive and negative impacts.
While extractive industries could potentially help
improve the sustainability of Canada’s Arctic,
many issues stand in the way, most notably power
imbalances that limit the ability of Indigenous
Peoples to equitably participate in their
governance. Extractive Industry and the
Sustainability of Canada’s Arctic Communities
emphasizes the general need to determine how new
institutions and processes, which are largely
imported from the south, can be adapted to allow
for a more authentic participation from the
Indigenous Peoples of Canada’s Arctic.
  Topical Issues of Rational Use of Natural
Resources, Volume 2 Vladimir Litvinenko,2019-11-12
Topical Issues of Rational Use of Natural
Resources 2019 Vol. 2 contains the contributions
presented at the XV International Forum-Contest of
Students and Young Researchers under the auspices
of UNESCO (St. Petersburg Mining University,
Russia, 13-17 May 2019). The Forum-Contest is a
great opportunity for young researchers to present
their work to the academics involved or interested
the area of extraction and processing of natural
resources. The topics of the book include: •
Geotechnologies of resource extraction: current
challenges and prospects • Cutting edge
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technologies of geological mapping, search and
prospecting of mineral deposits • Digital and
energy saving technologies in mineral resource
complex • Breakthrough technologies of integrated
processing of mineral hydrocarbon and technogenic
raw materials with further production of new
generation materials • The latest management and
financing solutions for the development of mineral
resources sector • Environment protection and
sustainable nature management • New approaches to
resolving hydrocarbon sector-specific issues
Topical Issues of Rational Use of Natural
Resources 2019 Vol. 2 collects the best reports
presented at the Forum-Contest, and is of interest
to academics and professionals involved in the
extraction and processing of natural resources.
  Minerals Yearbook ,2008
  It's Not the How or the What but the Who Claudio
Fernández-Aráoz,2014-05-13 Succeed by mastering
the art of the who Why surround yourself with the
best? Because it matters—in all aspects of life.
In fact, in professional environments, getting
people right—what global leadership authority
Claudio Fernández-Aráoz calls “the art of great
‘who’ decisions”—marks the difference between
success and failure. To thrive, you need to
identify those with the highest potential, get
them in your corner and on your team, and help
them grow. Yet surprisingly very few of us are
able to meet that challenge. This series of short
and engaging essays outlines the obstacles to
great “who” decisions and offers solutions to
address them in a systematic way. Drawing from
several decades of experience in global executive
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search and talent development, as well as the
latest management and psychology research,
Fernández-Aráoz offers wisdom and practical advice
to improve the choices we make about employees and
mentors, business partners and friends, top
corporate leaders and even elected officials. The
personal stories and cutting-edge studies
described in the book will help you understand
both your own failings and the external forces
commonly at play in staffing decisions. The author
shares concrete recommendations on how to select
the best people, bring out their strengths, foster
collective greatness in the groups you’ve
assembled, and create not only better
organizations but also a better society. Starting
with the cases of Amazon pioneer Jeff Bezos and
Brazilian tycoon Roger Agnelli and continuing with
individual and corporate examples from around the
world, Fernández-Aráoz paints a vivid picture of
what great “who” decisions look like and presents
a fresh and commanding argument about why they
matter more than ever today.
  Proceedings of the 27th International Symposium
on Mine Planning and Equipment Selection - MPES
2018 Eleonora Widzyk-Capehart,Asieh Hekmat,Raj
Singhal,2019-02-21 This proceedings book presents
research papers discussing the latest developments
and findings in the fields of mining, machinery,
automation and environmental protection. It
includes contributions from authors from over 20
countries, with backgrounds in computer science,
mining engineering, technology and management, and
hailing from the government, industry and
academia. It is of interest to scientists,
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engineers, consultants and government staff who
are responsible for the development and
implementation of innovative approaches,
techniques and technologies in the mineral
industries. Covering the latest advances in
fundamental research, it also appeals to academic
researchers.
  Revenue Statistics in Latin America and the
Caribbean 2021 OECD,Inter-American Center of Tax
Administrations,Economic Commission for Latin
America and the Caribbean,Inter-American
Development Bank,2021-04-22 This report compiles
comparable tax revenue statistics over the period
1990-2019 for 27 Latin American and Caribbean
economies. Based on the OECD Revenue Statistics
database, it applies the OECD methodology to
countries in Latin America and the Caribbean to
enable comparison of tax levels and tax structures
on a consistent basis, both among the economies of
the region and with other economies.
  Topical Issues of Rational use of Natural
Resources 2019 Vladimir Litvinenko,2022-07-30
Topical Issues of Rational Use of Natural
Resources 2019 contains the contributions
presented at the XV International Forum-Contest of
Students and Young Researchers under the auspices
of UNESCO (St. Petersburg Mining University,
Russia, 13-17 May 2019). The Forum-Contest is a
great opportunity for young researchers to present
their work to the academics involved or interested
the area of extraction and processing of natural
resources. The topics of the book include: Volume
1 • Geotechnologies of resource extraction:
current challenges and prospects • Solid minerals
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mining technologies. Industrial and labour safety
• Underground space development technologies. Rock
mechanics and control of rock conditions • Cutting
edge technologies of geological mapping, search
and prospecting of mineral deposits • Digital and
energy saving technologies in mineral resource
complex Volume 2 • Breakthrough technologies of
integrated processing of mineral hydrocarbon and
technogenic raw materials with further production
of new generation materials • The latest
management and financing solutions for the
development of mineral resources sector •
Environment protection and sustainable nature
management • New approaches to resolving
hydrocarbon sector-specific issues Topical Issues
of Rational Use of Natural Resources 2019 collects
the best reports presented at the Forum-Contest,
and is of interest to academics and professionals
involved in the extraction and processing of
natural resources.
  Minerals Yearbook Metals and Minerals 2010
Volume I ,
  Revenue Statistics in Latin America and the
Caribbean 2017 OECD,Inter-American Center of Tax
Administrations,Inter-American Development
Bank,Economic Commission for Latin America and the
Caribbean,2017-03-23 The Revenue Statistics in
Latin America and the Caribbean publication
compiles comparable tax revenue statistics for a
number of Latin American and Caribbean economies.
The model is the OECD Revenue Statistics database,
backed by a well-established OECD methodology.
  Corporate Governance Sustainability Policies and
Practices for Corporate Governance in Brazil



13

OECD,2022-06-21 This report analyses
sustainability policies and practices for
corporate governance, both in Brazil and globally.
It serves to support the development of Brazil’s
legal and regulatory framework for sustainability
disclosure, the responsibilities of company boards
and shareholder rights.
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reader An e-
reader, also
called an e-

book reader or
e-book device,
is a mobile
electronic
device that is
designed
primarily for
the purpose of
reading
digital ...
Readers absorb
less on Kindles
than on paper,
study finds Aug
19, 2014 —
Research
suggests that
recall of plot
after using an
e-reader is
poorer than
with
traditional
books. Kindle
Create |
Creating a
professional
quality eBook
has ... Create
beautiful books
with Kindle
Create for
free. ... See
your book as

your readers
do. Quickly
review your
book with built
in Kindle
Previewer and
see how it ...
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